
4325 Somhpoim Boulevard 
Jacksonville, Florida 32216 

 

RE: Utel Auditors 

904•245•7620 
fax 904 • 281-9956 

Please accept this as a letter of recommendation regarding the services provided by Utel 
auditors. 

With minimal effort on our part Utel Auditors were successful in securing refunds from 
our utility companies. We supplied the required information and in a short period of time 
received either credit on our bills or a refund check. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Marsh 
Regional Accounting Supervisor 


